
HB 2696Page 1 of 1 HB 2696

Dexter A. Johnson
LEGISLATIVE COUNSEL

900 COURT ST NE S101
SALEM, OREGON 97301-4065

(503) 986-1243
FAX: (503) 373-1043

www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

Open Government Impact Statement
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly
2019 Regular Session

Measure: HB 2696
Only impacts on Original or Engrossed
Versions are Considered Official

Prepared by: Cameron D. Miles
Date: 1/14/2019

SUMMARY
Establishes Drug Cost Review Commission to determine excess costs for certain prescription drugs
and to set maximum payment rates for certain prescription drugs sold in this state by suppliers other
than manufacturers. Requires investigation by Attorney General of complaints of payment rates that
exceed payment rates established by commission. Adds new provisions considered unlawful trade
practices.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

